November 8, 2018

Meeting called to order by Chairman Jim Whitt at 6:30 pm.

Salute to our flag led by Mike Plevak.

In attendance---Doug, Jim, Mike, Ben, and Warren.

Veterans ceremony will be 11-11-11am.

Doug and Margaret will install 13 more bricks in the Veterans Walkway on Friday,, November 9th.
Doug will be taking worn flags to the VFW for disposal.

Warren advised that Jason Cobb has requested use of the Municipal Building for a "get together"
following the burial of a World War Two Veteran the weekend of November 10th. Doug will coordinate
with Clem.

Christmas Lighting judging will be December 6, 2018.
Christmas Lighting winners to be announced December 13th.
Ben advised the Election Board Workers need an additional phone for use during elections.

Motion to adjourn by Doug, seconded by Mike at 7pm.



